
Howes Primary School Newsletter: 12th May 2017 

 

A message for 
Year 6 

 
We would all like to 

say well done to Year 
6 for working 

extremely hard this 
week. You should all 

feel enormously 
proud of your efforts. 

A message for Year 2 

 
 

Good luck to you all for the weeks of 15
th 

and 22
nd

 
May. We all know how hard you have worked in all of 
your years at Howes not only in Maths and in English 

but in all other subjects too.  
 

Try your best and make yourselves feel proud. 

 
A huge thank you to Mrs Bannister, Mrs 

McKenzie, Mrs Elkin, Mrs Liley and all 

of the other adults who helped to run the 

breakfast for Year 6 this week.  

The children really appreciated all of the 

effort that was put in to ensuring they 

were settled into school each morning 

ready to start the day. 

Year 5 visit to Safeside 

 
 

On Monday Year 5 visited Safeside in Birmingham to 
think about the many different ways in which they 

can keep themselves safe. 
 

The children learnt about safety in lots of different 
scenarios, such as travelling on buses and what to 

do in the event of a fire. 
 

Piotr: There was a dark alley. We did not want to 
walk down it because it was scary. There was a 
stranger there with a dog. The dog might have 

diseases. We learnt how to be safe. 
 

Make sure that you keep up to date by visiting 
www.howesprimary.co.uk or by following @HowesCoventry 

REMINDER 

 
The deadline for class photograph 

orders is MONDAY 15TH MAY. 

Please make sure that you complete and 

return your order form to the office, 

thank you. 

Parking 
 

Please can we remind all families to 

park safely around school.  

It is illegal to park on/ drop off on the 

double yellow lines at any time.  

Please park away from the school 

markings to enable all children to cross 

the road safely, thank you. 

Award Winner! 

 

We are very pleased to announce that Howes 

has won the category of Physical Activity and 

Health Enhancing Initiatives in the Primary 

PE and Sport Premium Awards. The judges were 

extremely impressed with our application and 

will be coming to school after half term to 

present us with the trophy. We will now 

represent Coventry, Solihull and Warwickshire 

Sport in the West Midlands awards. 

http://www.howesprimary.co.uk/


Attendance and Lateness 
 

 
 

Class Attendance Lateness 

 Last week This week Last week This week 

Nursery 100% 100% 0 0 

HIU 82.3% 93.3% 1 0 

Reception 96.7% 94.3% 2 3 

Year 1 94.6% 95.3% 10 9 

Year 2 97.8% 98.9% 0 0 

Year 3 100% 97.4% 1 0 

Year 4 94.8% 97.9% 1 4 

Year 5 97.8% 100% 2 3 

Year 6 99% 100% 2 1 

Overall 96.5% 97.6% 19 20 

The school bell rings at 
8:55am. 

 
Children arriving late must 
be signed in at the school 

office. 
 

Absence phone line: please 
telephone the school office 
on 02476411711 as soon as 

possible. 

Diary Dates 

 

18
th

 May Year 3 and 4 Viking Day 

22
nd

- 24
th

 May FIND Project meeting in Malta 

23
rd

 May Staff Surgery 3:30-4pm 

24
th

 May Reception and Y6 height and weight checks 
 

26
th

 May Reception Class Assembly 

During May Year 2 will complete their tests 

29th May-2nd June- Half term 

 
 

3
rd

  July Year 5/6 dress rehearsal to grandparents 9:30am 
 

4
th

 July Year 5/6 performances 2pm and 6pm 
 

5
th

 July Year 6 visiting Secondary schools 
 

5
th

 July Class swap 
 

5
th

 July Friends of Howes meeting 6-7pm 
 

7
th

 July Year 1 Class Assembly 9am 
 

7
th

 July Friends of Howes Summer Fayre 3:30-5:30pm 
 

10
th

 July Whole School Sports Morning 
 

10
th

 July Family Picnic 12-1pm 
 

14
th

 July Year 2 Class Assembly 9am 
 

18
th

 July Dance Club Assembly 9am 
 

18
th

 July Open Evening 3:30-6pm 
 

19
th

 July Helpers Thank You Tea 
 

20
th

 July Nursery Class Assembly 9am 
 

24
th

 July Winning House Treat 
 

25
th

 July Smart dress day for Year 6 
 

25
th

 July Year 6 Leavers Assembly 2pm 
 

25th July Last day of term 

 

5th-9th June Training week for staff, school closed to the 
children 

12
th

- 16
th

 June Phonics test week for Year 1 and 2 children 

16
th

 June Non uniform day- bring a bottle 

16
th

 June Friends of Howes Discos 

14
th

 June Friends of Howes meeting 6-7pm 

23
rd

 June Deaf tennis celebration day 

26
th

 June Information session for new Nursery and 
Reception parents 6-7pm 

 


